



October 27, 2008

Dear Daniel Caron:

It was a great pleasure to meet you in Quebec during the unique gathering of the 10th World Leisure Congress 2008.

I extend my deep and sincere thanks for your support and assistance to make our stay in Quebec pleasant and rewarding.

My special thanks go to the volunteers who worked from early in the morning for the transportation and the administrative needs of ChunCheon delegation.

ChunCheon delegation was deeply impressed by the strong collaboration among partner organizations and by the kind and professional volunteers.

As presented at the World Leisure Board Meeting and at the Closing Banquet, ChunCheon City is making its utmost efforts for the 11th World Leisure Congress, the 1st World Leisure Games and the World Leisure Trade Show.

ChunCheon is pleased to welcome all the scholars, athletes, and citizens in leisure-related area to A Leisure Celebration in August, 2010 where all the participants experience a variety of scientific program and the unique culture of ChunCheon and Korea.

I would greatly appreciate having your strong support and assistance for the 2010 World Leisure Congress and Leisure Games to be held in ChunCheon, Korea.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

이 건가 스스 춘천시 Chuncheon City

Lee Kwang-jun Mayor of ChunCheon, Republic of Korea